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Dear Millersville University Community, 

As we prepare for Thanksgiving and get ready to spend cheerful time with family and friends, it is 

time to be grateful for all the blessings bestowed on our community. Throughout the year, our 

students have served as leaders on campus and in the community, competed well on the field, and 

worked hard in the classroom. 

I am thankful for our students who dedicate themselves to the high calling of leadership on our 

campus and in the community. On Friday evening, I participated in the induction ceremony of 35 

students from various disciplines into Omicron Delta Kappa, the Leadership Honors Society. They all 

share the common values of collaboration, inclusivity, integrity, scholarship and service to others. 

I am grateful for our students who train throughout the year for the opportunity to compete at the 

highest levels of their sport. On Saturday evening, I attended the Millersville ice hockey game at the 

Lancaster Ice Rink before heading back to campus to witness the exciting victory of our men’s soccer 

team in the NCAA tournament. I have watched many sporting events over the years and this victory 

in a shootout following two overtime periods is among the most memorable soccer matches that I 

have ever watched. 

I am thankful for the students who strive to excel in their disciplines and represent the best of the 

liberal arts tradition at Millersville University. On Sunday afternoon, I attended the Honors College 

Recognition Banquet to honor graduating seniors and graduates of the last three semesters. I am 

certain that these graduating honors students will make their mark on the world as our vision 

statement indicates. 

To our faculty and staff, I am grateful for your continued dedication and demonstration of our EPPIIC 

values in everything you do. From our facilities staff to our administrative managers, support staff and 

faculty members, I wake up every morning thankful to have you all as my colleagues. 

Be safe and continue your vigilance as we all strive to keep Millersville University a healthy community 

through the winter months. During Thanksgiving break, I encourage you to take a moment and 
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reflect on those things in your life that bring you joy and happiness. I look forward to seeing everyone 

on campus for the busy final weeks of the semester. 

Kind regards, 

Daniel A. Wubah 

University President 

 

CELEBRATING FIRST GEN 

 

November 8 is “First-Generation College Celebration Day” and that day and every day, we celebrate 

our first-generation students at Millersville University. Our Student Access and Support Services group 

puts together programming each year to honor our first-gen students and our first-gen faculty and 

staff. 

The celebration is a time to recognize first-generation college students – those whose parents did not 

complete a four-year college degree. Being the first to do anything can present unique challenges 

and the students who are the first to head off to college are no exception to that rule. We chatted 

with a few of our international students who shared their experiences. 

Cimone Weeks, a clinical psychology major, says the college application process can be difficult for 

students whose family members never attended college. Now that she has been through it, she is 

using what she learned to help her younger sister apply to college. Maylin Vazques, a graduate 

student in the social work program, says that sometimes first-generation students need extra support 

and guidance. Gabriella Rodriquez, a double major in Spanish and sociology, says she hopes to set an 

example for the generations who will come after her. 

We are so proud of all the MU students, and faculty and staff, who are the first in their families to go 

to college. 

ADVERTISING THE ‘VILLE 
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college priorities and our eight online degree completion programs. Tactics include television, cable 

and streaming ads, billboards and web-based ads across numerous platforms. 

This work is a result of the goals and objectives identified in the University’s Strategic Enrollment 

Management Plan published last spring. 

Ensuring that the right message is shared with the right audience at the right time, members of UCM 

meet bi-weekly with colleagues in admissions, the College of Graduate Studies and Adult Learning 

and International Programs & Services to track metrics and gauge our return on investment. For an 

example of our current work, here is the 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7QLXjue2l3M
https://www.paconferenceforwomen.org/storytellers/


https://rowman.com/ISBN/9781793620873/Fracking-and-the-Rhetoric-of-Place
https://rowman.com/ISBN/9781793620873/Fracking-and-the-Rhetoric-of-Place
https://link.springer.com/book/10.1007/978-3-030-87421-6



